
 

IOWA GYM RATS: COVID-19 RESPONSE  
(Updated 5/17/2021) 

 
 

• DUE TO THE NEW IOWA GUIDELINES MASKS ARE OPTIONAL. 

 

• THERE ARE NO SPECTATOR RESTRICTIONS AT THIS TIME. YOU ARE ASKED TO SOCIAL DISTANCE TO 

THE BEST OF YOUR ABILITY. 

 

• PLAYERS AND PARENTS/GUARDIANS NEED TO COME INTO THE FACILITY TOGETHER. DO NOT DROP 

YOUR CHILD OFF AND LEAVE TO PARK. PARK AND COME INSIDE THE FACILITY TOGETHER. 

 

• ONCE YOUR TEAM’S GAME IS OVER PLEASE LEAVE THE SEATING AREA AND GO TO YOUR CAR, GET A 

BITE TO EAT OR FIND AN AREA INSIDE THE FACILITY WHERE YOU CAN SOCIAL DISTANCE. 

 

• GAMES WILL START ON TIME, PLEASE DO NOT SHOW UP MORE THAN 20 MINUTES BEFORE GAME 

TIME. 

 

• PLEASE DO YOUR BEST TO SOCIAL DISTANCE. 

 

• If you are sick or someone in your circle of friends and family are - stay home. 

 

• Individuals that are “at risk” need to stay home. 

 

• The concession area will be open – Please throw away your trash and do not congregate in the concessions 

area. 

 

• No handshakes after games. 

 

• Teams will not be allowed to share water bottles. All individuals will be instructed to bring their own. 

 

• Sports balls will be wiped down before each game, at each timeout, at halftime and after each game. 

 

• WARM UP BASKETBALLS PROVIDED BY TEAM. HOME TEAM PROVIDES GAME BALL WHICH WILL BE 

SANITIZED BY THE OFFICIALS BEFORE AND THROUGHOUT THE GAME. 

 

• While supplies last we will keep hand sanitizer will at scorer’s table. Teams are asked to bring their own. 

 

• Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the facility. 

 

• Please limit gathering inside the facility. Team meetings can take place outside as weather permits. 

 

• There will be a dedicated staff member to monitor compliance throughout the facility. 

 

• All staff members are screened with questions about travel, health, temperature and contact with anyone who 

has tested positive for COVID-19. 

 


